Dear Sir/Madam 

Kindly be informed that I am one of the passengers of Air-France flight number 119 which was landed in Tehran on 21st of December 2008 – approximately a week ago .

On that night ,my suitcase was not came with other luggage and suitcases and I filled up a form and submitted  to the man in charge and he promised me to follow up the case and find out what exactly happened  .

I wish to draw your attention regarding my case ; it is a second time that I am writing a letter and I came to air-port more than three times during this week ,but unfortunately still I didn’t heard anything about my suitcase ,and every time they told me that they will inform me once they’ve found it but it is not a good response . Apparently, my suitcase had not delivered to  Paris through the particular flight and it was supposed to be sent by next flight on Tuesday .

I am in need of my suitcase , so I decided to describe it again :It was a black cow-leather suitcase with the green zips and a small torn segment on the left corner on top ; besides , I tied up a red ribbon between the zips . It was a medium size and I’ve written my name ,address & telephone number on the label and stick it on my suitcase . 

 As I just tend to stay here for two weeks and now one week is gone and all of my essential stuff is in my suitcase , I would be really appreciative if you could assist me to find my suitcase as soon as possible .

Your prompt action is highly appreciated .

Your sincerely 

Makame Tajbakhsh

Comment: Such a nice letter will loose mark in IELTS because of some `petty` mistakes. Please take great care avoiding simple mistakes.

